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Please contact Ray Fuentes or Danny Vertiz, Chili’s Managers, for help with your next charity event.


Phone: 210-928-3689


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:C00614@chilis.com" ��C00614@chilis.com�





Chili’s is teaming up with 


National Federation for theBlind San Antonio chapter





PLEASE BE SURE TO BRING 


THIS FLYER WITH YOU





Where: Chili’s Southpark (Southpark Mall)





When: May 3rd 2010 from 4:00pm to Close





The National Federation of The Blind is a nonprofit organization that strives to achieve the complete integration of the blind into society on a basis of equality. It is estimated that over one million persons in the U.S. are blind and each year 50,000 more will become blind. The NFB is a consumer organization of blind people working together to improve opportunities for the blind and the understanding of blindness by the general public. We hope that you support the organization by attending this fundraiser and spreading the word. All the profits from this fundraiser will go to the Walk for Independence, a walk that will occur in Dallas Texas this summer at the NFB National Convention. For more information please visit:  � HYPERLINK "http://WWW.NFBSATX.ORG" �WWW.NFBSATX.ORG�




















